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I refer to your letter dated 2 September 2020 which, in response to a request from the 
Commission, you provided a redacted version of Professor Alex Blaszczynski's Report (the 
Report) on the Crown Model in relation to implementation of recommendations 7 and 8 of the 
Sixth Casino Review (Review). 

In order to assess whether the Report, in its redacted form, meets the expectations of the 
Commission and is suitable, I seek clarity regarding the nature of the 'additional matters' that 
Crown considers are outside the scope of recommendation 7 and 8 and were redacted from 
the Report. 

In the event the Commission considers that the redacted material may be relevant to its 
consideration of the Review's recommendations, the Commission will consider whether to 
issue a Notice in accordance with section 26 of the Casino Control Act 1991 for the provision 
of this information. 

The above information is required to be provided within 14 days of receipt of this letter. 

If you have any questions in relation to this request please contact Mr Jason Cremona, 
Licence Manager, on- . 

?ORIA. 


